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St. Joseph's next yard sale (and it's a BIG one) will be on  
Sat. (9-3:30) and Sun. (11:30-3:00), 6/26 and 6/27.   

 
Loads of furniture, piano, organ, synthesizer, beautiful clothes this time (really cheap!!),  

garden equipment, wet vacs, pots/pans, dishes, glassware, etc., etc., etc.   
MARK YOUR CALENDARS AND BRING LOTS OF $$$$$. 

Please donate 
items to our 
Rummage 

Sale. 
Drop off items at Zore 
Hall after each Mass 

July 3 & 4 
 Or 

 July 5 & 6 from 
8am to 5pm  

DON’T MISS THE ANNUAL 
ST. SUSANNA WOMEN’S 

CLUB 
2021 Rummage Sale  

and Bake Sale 
Located in Zore Hall 

 
Thursday, July 8th 8am to 5pm 

Friday, July 9th 8am to 5pm 
Clean out your attic, garage & basement. Needed items include bikes, toys, books, lawn items, 

and clothing.  Also furniture, cookware, glassware and holiday items are in demand! 
(Mattresses, bed pillows, computers & TVs will not be accepted) 

Proceeds will benefit the needs of the parish. 

Superintendent of Catholic Schools to  
address Catholic Business Exchange 
 
Dr. Brian Disney, Superintendent elect of  
Catholic Schools for the Archdiocese of  
Indianapolis, will address the June Catholic  
Business Exchange. His topic will be:  
Answering God’s Call to Lead. 
 
Dr. Disney’s appointment will begin July 2021, 
and he is excited about the opportunity to  
combine two of his greatest passions: education 
of future generations and his Catholic faith. He 
has been an educator for 28 years serving as a 
teacher, coach, counselor, assistant principal, 
and principal. He was the principal at Mooresville 
HS for the past 8 years. 
 
The event is Friday morning, June 18, at the 
Northside Events and Social Club. Mass is offered 
at 7am and the program will be finished by 9am. 
Cost for the program includes a great breakfast 
and is $18 in advance for members and $24 for 
non-members. Registration is required by 4pm, 
June 15. To register, pay online and for more 
information, visit 
www.catholicbusinessexchange.org. 
 



  
 

 

         

 License # 002622 

 
May 16th 50/50:  #656 did not play 
Jackpot rolls to $189 
 
May 23rd 50/50:  #1487 did not play 
Jackpot rolls to $258 

EVERYDAY STEWARDSHIP - RECOGNIZE GOD 
IN YOUR ORDINARY MOMENTS 
 
We Can Prepare the Upper Room  
 
We all know that person, don’t we? Hey, maybe we’ve 
even been that person.  
 
“I have a great relationship with God, but I don’t go to 
church regularly. God and I are on good terms. I can talk 
to Him just fine on my own.” 
 
There isn’t anything false in these statements. It’s im-
portant to have an intimate, even conversational prayer 
relationship with God. But the problem with this attitude 
is that it implies that churches don’t matter. Community 
worship doesn’t matter. Today, we are reminded exactly 
why that is so untrue. Why we need our parishes, our 
priests, and each other.  
 
The Body and Blood of Christ — that’s what it’s all 
about. If it’s not about that, it’s not about anything. If we 
don’t have the Eucharist, we’re just like the ancient 
priests, making sacrifices that don’t have the power to 
redeem anybody.  
 
Where do we receive the Body and Blood of Christ? For 
most of us, it’s in our parishes. The altar of sacrifice is 
also the table we gather in front of, as a family, to become 
one with Christ in the truest and realest way possible, 
recreating the scene in the Upper Room over and over 
again every time Mass is celebrated.  
 
The disciples were commissioned by Christ to prepare the 
Upper Room for the Last Supper. How can we take up 
that work ourselves? How can we strengthen the bonds in 
our spiritual family? How can we serve our parish, always 
remembering that the table is not meant to be set only for 
two? 
 
— Tracy Earl Welliver, MTS 
 
©LPi 

Please note:  Budgets vary by month.  

17-May-21    

Sunday Offering   

Actual Compared 
to Budgeted 
Average 

    Envelopes & Loose  $         12,410.00   
    Electronic Giving  $           6,610.50   
     Holy Day     
  Weekly Total  $         19,020.50   $        19,020.50 
  Weekly Budget  $         23,000.00   $        21,904.00 

Difference  $         (3,979.50)   $         (2,883.50) 

    
Year to Date  Actual  $    1,072,432.00   $   1,072,432.00 
Year to Date Budget  $    1,001,000.00   $   1,007,584.00 
Year to Date Difference  $         71,432.00   $        64,848.00 

24-May-21    

Sunday Offering   

Actual Compared 
to Budgeted 
Average 

    Envelopes & Loose  $         12,456.56   
    Electronic Giving  $         10,645.50   
     Holy Day  $                 50.00   
  Weekly Total  $         23,152.06   $        23,152.06 
  Weekly Budget  $         23,000.00   $        21,904.00 

Difference  $              152.06   $          1,248.06 

    
Year to Date  Actual  $    1,095,584.10   $   1,095,584.10 
Year to Date Budget  $    1,024,000.00   $   1,029,488.00 
Year to Date Difference  $         71,584.10   $        66,096.10 

Fr Glenn 50/50 Subscription  
 
If you are a registered parishioner of St. Susanna 
Church and want to be in the 50/50 but not have to 
remember $2 every week, subscribe to the 50/50 
for next year (July21-June22) by sending the  
following to the parish office before July 4th: 
 
Name 
Envelope # 
$104 in cash or check 
 
License # 002622 

May 30th Collection information will be in the next 
bulletin.  Bulletin print deadline was before the collection. 



Saturday 
06/05/21 

5:30pm Mary & JL Parish—by Judy Crowe 

Sunday 
06/06/21 

7:30am 
 

9:15am 
 
 

11:30am 

Patricia Fajt—by John Fajt 
 

Jim & Mary May—by the May 
Family 

 
Les D’Luhy—by Rosemary D’Luhy 

Monday 
06/07/21 

— — 

Tuesday 
06/08/21 

7:30am 
 

People of St. Susanna 

Wednesday 
06/09/21 

6:00pm Don McGillem—by Mike & Rose 
Savini 

Thursday 
06/10/21 

8:45am Barb Crabtree—by Jan Cozart 

Friday 
06/11/21 

7:30am Jim Kabzinski—by Dcn. Charlie 

Saturday 
06/12/21 

5:30pm Omar Herrera—by Lupe Herrera 

Sunday 
06/13/21 

7:30am 
 

9:15am 
 
 

11:30am 

Linda Inmann—by Tony & Carol 
Gentry 

 
People of St. Susanna 

 
Mark Rosner—by Rick &  

Mary Ann Rosner 

Gabriel Project News 
 

Do you or anyone else you may know 
need help with a pregnancy? Please con-
tact Michelle Sprinkle, St. Susanna  
Gabriel Project Coordinator, at 317-

437-9991, if help is needed or if you are interested in join-
ing the team. Also, confidential free services are available 
by calling 833-937-4968.  
 

The Gabriel Project is not able to accept clothing at this 
time.  We currently do not have the storage nor the need 
for any clothing.  Please put any donations of clothing 
in  the St Vincent De Paul box in the parking lot.  Thanks 
so much.  
 
Current needs are size  3T-4T pull ups and size 4T-5T 
pull ups  

If you would like to become a registered parishioner of 
St. Susanna Church, please fill out our registration 
form and return it to the church office.  
 

Parish Registration Forms are available on our website.   

In addition to our Prayer phone lines,  
St. Susanna’s has an e-mail address for prayer 
requests if you prefer to send an  
e-mail instead:  prayerline@saintsusanna.com 

Bulletin Announcement Deadline  
For publication in next weekend’s bulletin submit items by 
Tuesday at 9:00 A.M. to 
 jarnett@saintsusanna.com 

Respect Life Ministry  
Each of us has a mission, each of us is called to change the 
world, to work for a culture of life, a culture forged by love 

and respect for the dignity of each human person.  
 
No Respect Life Ministry meetings in June 
and July.   
 
ROSARY RALLY FOR THE SACRED 
HEART OF JESUS, June 12, Noon 

 
Mark your Calendar! 
Come pray a Rosary and 
other prayers on Saturday, 
June 12, from Noon to 1 
p.m. in front of St. Susan-
na Church to honor the 
Feast of the Sacred Heart 
of Jesus in the month of 
the Sacred Heart.   
Prayers, rosaries, and 
seating provided. 

At-Home Mass Kits 
 

The Saint Susanna Liturgy Committee is assembling at-home 
Mass kits for those home-bound and those watching Mass online 
due to Covid-19 precautions.   The kits included the following: 
·Candle 
·Copy of Spiritual Communion 
·Missalette 
·Saint Susanna Prayer/Saint Michael Prayer 
·Crucifix 
·Holy Water 
·Bells 
·YouTube Cheat sheet for viewing Mass online 
·Rosary 
 

If you would like a kit or know someone who is in need of a kit, 
please reach out to John Demerly with the Liturgy Committee by 
email at johndemerly73@gmail.com 



February 8 

February 10 

Or click here:  VBS REGISTRATION FORM  

You Are Not Alone Series 

Join us for a series of 
informational programs 
on the emotional,  
spiritual, and healing 
journey after suicide 
loss. 
 

Sunday, June 13, 2021, 4 – 6 pm - Emotional Journey 
of Suicide Loss Survivors – Christine Turo-Shields, 
LCSW, EMDR Certified Therapist & Panel,  

 register online 
 
Sunday, July 11, 2021, 4 – 6 pm - Healing Journey For-

ward with Suicide Loss – Sr. Connie Kramer, SP & 
Lisa Thibault, 

     register online\ 
 
Sunday, August 15, 2021, 4 – 6 pm -Spiritual Journey 

after Suicide Loss – Fr. Jim Farrell, register online 
 
Series Registration: June, July, and August Sunday Evening 
Series is offered at no cost, but registration is recommended 
in order to ensure your spot, space is limited. Click the 
"register online' links or contact our Registrar, Jennifer  
Burger at jburger@archindy.org or (317) 545-7681 


